From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 November 2014 09:24
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:24 AM on 05 Nov 2014 from Mr Jamie Robinson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Jamie Robinson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	36 Orchard Road, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5LX


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Hook Norton is undergoing an unprecedented period of change with a huge amount of development already in the pipeline. Over 20 houses are already being built the other side of the road from the site of this proposal. A development has already been approved nearby which will add over 70 houses and another proposal has been made for over 50 houses. The proposed development here is completely out of proportion with the size of village and the infrastructure available. The electricity supply goes down regualrly, the roads are highly congested and can be impassable at times, the broadband is over-subscribed and is very slow, mobile phone signals are weak or have no coverage, and the water pressure is low. The school and doctors are also at capacity already. All of these issues will be exacerbated if the development went ahead and nothing is being proposed to ameliorate them. All of these issues will already be compounded by the developments already granted in the village will add over 140 houses, 280 cars and hundreds more people. A development of this density is completely out of character with the village and will damage property values for the surrounding dwellings. At peak times, the roads around the school are already dangerously busy and will only get worse which this development will add to and there is no way of avoiding that. The other 2 developments recently granted on Bourne Lane and Station Road will already double the Cherwell average population growth so furhter developments will place a disproportionate burden on the village. This is not acceptable. Cherwell District council needs to take a balanced view of the development plans for the area and in so doing, reject this proposal.


